
Powering northern Ontario is an important part of Hydro One’s 
past and future. We have more than 100 years of history building 
the electrical system in Ontario’s North, with made-in-Ontario 
solutions. We live and work in these communities and focus every 
day on delivering a safe and reliable supply of electricity to local 
homes and businesses.

We know we can deliver this critical project for the right price  
and bring tangible benefits to electricity customers, the environment 
and the province. This is why we applied to the Ontario Energy 
Board (OEB) to construct what we call the Lake Superior Link,  
a new transmission line between our Lakehead Transformer  
Station (TS) near Thunder Bay and our Wawa TS near Wawa.

Over the past months, we have been meeting with communities, 
consulting on the project and taking feedback into consideration 
so that our project will benefit local communities and create 
employment opportunities for people who call the North their home.

PROJECT FACTS

·	 The OEB Leave to Construct is a competitive process.

·	 The construction of the proposed transmission line has 
not yet been awarded to any company.

·	 An OEB hearing to select a winning company to build 
the project has been set for October 2, 2018
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Send in your comments or questions to Community.Relations@HydroOne.com or call us at 1-877-345-6799. 
For more information on the project visit www.HydroOne.com/LakeSuperiorLink

PROJECT MILESTONES

·	 Hydro One has submitted a Terms of Reference (ToR) for  
the Environmental Assessment to the Ministry of Environment, 
Conservation and Parks. 

·	 Our ToR is open for public comment until October 7, 2018.

·	 We have hosted more than 19 community open houses 
throughout the project area and our project team remains 
committed to continued dialogue.

ANTICIPATED PROJECT SCHEDULE

Fall/Winter 2018 Terms of Reference Approval

Winter 2018 Continued consultation with 
stakeholders and the public

Summer 2019 Approval of Environmental Assessment

Fall/Winter 2021 Project In-service


